The Writing Toward a Just World Research Cluster presents:

POSTCARDS FROM THE WORLD



ARIEL GORDON

writer, editor, and enthusiast

Thursday, February 16th from 12 – 2 pm In-person workshop at 111 St. John's College

Please address questions to umih@umanitoba.ca



POSTCARDS FROM THE WORLD

This workshop focuses on what it means to pay attention to the natural world, to stop and force yourself to observe. Participants will read and discuss writing about paying attention to the world and then observe the world for 30 minutes, taking notes. They will then spend time turning those observations into a poem or the beginnings of a story, which they might choose to share with the group.

